
 
Citizen Participation Report 

To: File 

From: Jeff Corso 

Date: 10/31/2017 

Re: Citizen Participation Report – 9135 E Guadalupe Rd 

 

The following actions were undertaken to engage and inform the citizens in the vicinity of the property 

and proposed development at 9135 E Guadalupe Rd in accordance with the Citizen Participation Plan 

submitted on August 25, 2017 and with City of Mesa Staff guidance.  

 

Mail 

- Sealed, stuffed, addressed and stamped letters informing all property owners within 500’ and 

registered HOAs within 1000’ of the above referenced site of the Design Review Board meeting 

on October 10, 2017 delivered to City of Mesa staff. 

- Sealed, stuffed, addressed and stamped letters informing all property owners within 500’ and 

registered HOAs within 1000’ of the above referenced site of the Planning and Zoning Board 

meeting on November 15, 2017 delivered to City of Mesa staff. 

- Letters informing all property owners within 1000’ of the above referenced site of the Planning 

and Zoning Board meeting on November 15, 2017 were mailed October 6, 2017 as requested by 

City of Mesa Staff. 

Phone 

- Developer received one phone call from a neighbor. Contact details are in the attached exhibits. 

- Developer contacted two neighbors who called City of Mesa staff in response to mailed Design 

Review notification letters. Contact details are in the attached exhibits. 

Email 

- Developer emailed one neighbor to set up an informational meeting at a neighboring townhome 

complex. Email is in the attached exhibits. 

Neighborhood Meetings 

- Developer held an informational meeting at the request of a group of neighbors. Meeting details 

and summary are in the attached exhibits. 

Notification Sign on Site 

- The 4’x4’ notification signs were placed on the property on 10/27/2017. 














